
What is the RESCUE PROJECT?   
Rescued is a multi-week event of great meals, great conversation 
and answers to life’s tough questions.  Fr. Riccardo and the team at 
ACTS XXIX have formulated a plan to bring people together to 
discuss foundational questions and how our Faith provides 
answers to those questions. 
 

Who is it for? 
The Rescue Project is intended for everyone from CRHP, active 
parishioners at SLDM to fallen away Catholics.  We encourage 
people to invite others to be part of the RESCUE evenings.  If you 
do not know anyone at the parish or who may attend, you will be 
welcomed and brought to a table and introduced to other people at 
the event.  
 
If you are interested in participating in the RESCUED PROJECT at SLDM please 
visit our website.  Registration is not required but it will help us know how 
much to prepare for the delicious meals served. 

www.sldmfishers.org/rescued 
 
 

      
If you want to be part of the team for this project, please contact Angela Exner 

aexner@sldmfishers.org or you can go to www.sldmfishers.org/the-rescue-project 
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We invite you to an evening of community at SLDM 

When will Rescue 
be available? 

Rescued at SLDM 
will start 

September 22nd at 
6:30PM in the 

Ministry Center. 
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